
 

Letter of recommendation 

Teamnet Business Services expresses appreciation for the cooperation with SC Fast Parking SRL for 

the parking services offered in the period August 2013 - July 2014. 

We chose to cooperate with this company because of the opportunity that we were offered by the 

parking positioning close to our headquarters in Victoria Square. The Fast Parking team, by the 

conditions offered, but also by the professionalism of its members, ensured a comfortable service for 

our employees. 

In conclusion, we recommend Fast Parking as a serious and reliable collaborator for any company. We 

appreciate its parking services as a valid alternative, in a very crowded office area, which clearly 

distinguishes it from its competitors. 
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